Stochastic analysis and its applications IV

First announcement

Dear Colleagues,

this is a first announcement about the 2°¢ workshop focused on stochastic analysis,
stochastic differential equations and their applications. The workshop will be held
e on January 3 and 4, 2008
e at the Charles University in Prague, Faculty of Mathematics and Physics,
Department of Probability and Mathematical Statistics, Sokolovska 83, Prague
8 - Karlin.

We expect that the second announcement with the program of the event will be
available by November 30, 2007.
In order to be able to put the program together, we would appreciate getting from
each speaker
e the title of his/her contribution + abstract.
They can be sent by e-mail to the address introduced below by October 30, 2007.

We expect that the contributions will be either in English or in Czech.

If you are going to attend a workshop dinner on Friday, you should count on
expenses about CZK 300.

If you are a participant of the workshop and you need an accommodation during
this event, please let the organizers know by return.

We are looking forward to Your attendance.

Petr Dostal
chairman of the organizing committee
dostal@karlin.mff.cuni.cz




